
Jan Barlow 

From: Linda Haigh 
Sent: 22 March 2013 11:14 
To: Jan Barlow
Cc: _ GRO-C 
Subject: RE: 

Dear Jan 

Sorry for the delay in response to the point 3 but it was marked as non-urgent. 

DH funding 
2007-2008 —£3,754,000 
2008-2009 —£3,754,000 
2009-2010 - £4,579,000 — 20.05.09 Archer announcement relating payments 

2010-11- £2,348,543 
2011-12-E2,410,046 

Kind Regards, 

Linda Haigh 
Finance Manager,_._._.-._._.-._._..
Direct Dial:L—__.GRo_c ; 
e-mail;---- - ---GRO-C_- ---- ---

AConsider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 

From: Jan Barlow 
Sent: 28 February 2013 15:12 
To: Linda Haigh 
Subject: 

Hi Linda 

3 points to feed back from the meeting with Roger yesterday: 

RE will write the trustees report for MFT. 

RE doesn't think the archiving policy needs to go to the MFT board and that it's an executive issue. I'd be 

grateful if you would just let me know what papers you therefore intend destroying before you do so. 

This isn't urgent, but Roger would like to know what the MFT allocation was for the year immediately pre-

Archer, and then post-Archer, and if we have any papers on file relating to the negotiations at the time. 

Many thanks. 

Jan 

Jan Barlow 
Chief Executive 
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